OFFICE OF THE CILZRK OF COUNCIL
ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE LICENSE HEARING
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that Peter H. Saloukas for Concord Payroll-Savannah, LL, LLC t/a Hilton
Garden Inn Midtown, requesting to transfer liquor, beer and wine license with Sunday sales from
Michael Glover at 5711 Abercorn Street, whicn is located between Johuston Street and Janet
Drive in District 4. The applicant plans fo continue to operate as a hotel. (New
management/existing business), will be heard at the meeting of City Council at 2:00 pm,
Thursday, May 25, 2017 in the Council Chambe:, second floor of City Hall.

Anyone objecting to the issuance of this license may appear at that time and be heard.

City of Savannah
Dyanne C. Reese
Clerk of Council

SAVANNAH MORNING NEWS
SPECIAL NOTICE COLUMN

Please insert the above notice in the SPECIAL. NOTICE column of the Savannah Moming
News: Tuesday, May 16, 2017.
Please let the City’s Purchasing Department havs two copies of the affidavit of publication.

OFFICE OF THE CLERK OF COUNCIL

Legal notice emailed to Purchasing to be forwarizd to Savannah Morning News:
Monday, May 15. 2017.
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